23 Janusry 2015 26 JAN 2015

The Chief Planning Officer
Brentwood Borough Council
Ingrave Road

Brentwood Essex

Dear Sir

Mucheoncanandﬂlouglnisbeinggiventothebuildingofnewhomesinthe
Breatwood area. However,tlmeseemstohavebeennothough:givent?onevery.

Thisareahasmassesofvaluable&mﬂysizedhomesbeingﬁvedinbyoneortwo
elderly persons - and why? Itisbemwethaeisnowhemclosebyandconveniemto
downsize to. Whuweneedishighqualityhmnysmaﬂhousesorapm‘mm—tm
bedmmm,twobathmoms,onedmmdzedlivingmomakitdmn,agamgeanda
very small garden or large balcony. All this would be affordable from the sale of
current homes. Newspapaadverﬁsememshowmanyothermmbuﬂding
exactly what I am suggesting. Why not Breatwood?

Itseemsthatnoonehashadthefordghttothinkthisthmgh. Please Brentwood

Councilshowsomesenseandputasite, such as the Crescent Drive Blood Bank to
some sensible use.

Yours faithfully
bt W
Christine Wyatt (Mrs)

cc to Clir Liz Cohen
Clir Phil Baker




